@ &‘U J.- i)‘] J I J :) SERVICE EXCELLENCE
SA

The Union Of Choice

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE — MTHATHA AREA

10-07-2023

Victory for PSA members in Eastern Cape - Mthatha

Department of Education

A member from the Department of Education employed as Grade R Teacher approached the PSA with a
grievance in April 2022, as the member was not paid a salary for four (4) months in 2020 and for two (2)

months in 2021. The PSA engaged the Department in a grievance meeting. The Department verified the
non-payment on the Persal system and agreed to pay member outstanding salaries.

The Department informed the PSA that a memorandum has been prepared for approval by the Chief
Financial Officer and the Head of Department. The member was finally paid a net salary of R25 000.00 at

the beginning of July 2023.

The PSA will continue to fight for workers’ rights. Members are reminded to report grievances to their
local shop stewards for speedy resolution.

Employees who wish to join the PSA should contact Gilbert Seakamela on 0829036804 or
gilbert.seakamela@psa.co.za and Kenneth Qikani on 082 880 2936 or Kenneth.gikani@psa.co.za.
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